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NEW QUESTION: 1
An analyst finds that unpatched servers have undetected
vulnerabilities because the vulnerability scanner does not have
the latest set of signatures. Management directed the security
team to have personnel update the scanners with the latest
signatures at least 24 hours before conducting any scans, but
the outcome is unchanged. Which of the following is the BEST

logical control to address the failure?
A. Configure a script to automatically update the scanning
tool.
B. Test vulnerability remediation in a sandbox before
deploying.
C. Manually validate that the existing update is being
performed.
D. Configure vulnerability scans to run in credentialed mode.
Answer: A
Explanation:
Section: (none)
Explanation/Reference:
Explanation:
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Answer: B
Explanation:
AWS Direct Connect links your internal network to an AWS Direct
Connect location over a standard 1 gigabit or 10 gigabit
Ethernet fiber-optic cable. An AWS Direct Connect location
provides access to Amazon Web Services in the region it is
associated with, as well as access to other US regions. To use
AWS Direct Connect, your network is colocated with an existing
AWS Direct Connect location. Connections to AWS Direct Connect
require single mode fiber,
1000BASE-LX (1310nm) for 1 gigabit Ethernet, or 10GBASE-LR
(1310nm) for 10 gigabit Ethernet. Auto Negotiation for the port
must be disabled.
http://docs.aws.amazon.com/directconnect/latest/UserGuide/Welco
me.html
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